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4th January 2023 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

O2 Young Voices Concert 

We are very excited that our Young Voices concert is fast approaching. Year 4 have been 
working hard to learn the songs and actions required to be part of the 7000 strong 
children’s choir! 

The concert will take place at the O2 Arena on Tuesday 17th January 2023. We will take the 
children to the O2 in the afternoon for the rehearsal and stay until the performance has 
finished.  Children will need to be collected by an adult at 9.00pm from the O2.  The pick-up 
point is shown as a star on the map below. It is an undercover area in between NOW 
gallery and Santo café and bar. 
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You must complete the link below to give permission for your child to attend and perform, 
also stating if you give permission for photos/videos to be taken and packed lunch 
requests. The deadline for completing this form is Monday 9th January – 10am. 

https://forms.office.com/r/AhRWMskKmJ 
 

Children need to wear a plain white t-shirt to the event if Young Voices t-shirts have not 
been purchased. They must also bring two, healthy packed meals, one for lunch and one 
for dinner. Due to allergies please do not provide large sharing bags. 

 
If you have any questions or queries, please speak to Miss Sheppard-Devney, Miss Brown, or 
the school office. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
The Year 4 Team 

https://forms.office.com/r/AhRWMskKmJ

